## The Go



South Essex District organized a display during Agri-Food Month last fall at a local mall. Here President Mrs. Ray Hunter and Secretary-Treasurer Mrs. William Barnett give lapel pins, made from the new Essex tartan, to Windsor Mayor Elizabeth Kishkon and Shannon Olson, Warden of Essex.



Brooksdale WI had a historical marker erected last year to commemorate the hamlet of Youngsville, which has now disappeared off the map. From left to right are; Anne Innes, Breda Baker, Rosina Morris, Ruth Matheson, Frances Rowland, Anna Beryl Bean, Rosie Thomson and Laura Green.



As a bicentennial project, Wentworth South District made a quilted wall hanging for the Erland Lee (Museum) Home. Pictured from left to right are Irene Weber and Mary Miller of the Erland Lee Committee, Grace Mitchell who designed the wall hanging, district president Edna Ward and past district president Elva Weylie.



Crown Hill WI planted 75 white pine trees in an abandoned cemetery last year as a bicentennial project. In 1983, the branch donated a chain for the front fence of the cemetery. Here Bernice Hickling puts a stake beside a freshly planted tree.